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To: Board of Selectmen, Arlington, Mass 
From: Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) 
Subject: TAC 10th Anniversary 
Date: 10 June 2011 
 
The TAC celebrated its 10th Anniversary at its meeting on 6/8/2011. Its first 
meeting was held on 6/11/01.  Cake and ice cream was provided for all by Elisabeth 
Carr-Jones.  Of the original members of the TAC, Elisabeth Carr-Jones, Scott Smith, 
and Ed Starr still serve on the committee.  Mike Rademacher, another original TAC 
member and currently Director of Pubic Works, served on the committee until 
March 2011 when the new Town Engineer joined the committee to represent DPW.  
 
The TAC also held its bi-annual elections at that meeting as required by the TAC’s 
Rules of Governance. Scott Smith chaired the nominating committee. The members 
unanimously voted the slate of: 
 
 Co-Chairs: Jeff Maxtutis and Howard Muise 
 Vice Chair: Ed Starr 
 Secretary: Laura Wiener 
 
The TAC is poised for another decade of service to the Town of Arlington. 
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Ed Starr – Vice Chair 
Transportation Advisory Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


